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Wendy Co la d

From: Rebecca Murray
Sent: Monday, 20 January 2025 04:19 p.m.
To:
Subject: LGOIMA request for maintenance and repair costs for seesaws and sunshades for 

George St playground
Attachments: Cost info_Redacted.pdf

Kia ora  
 
I write about your LGOIMA request received 30 November 2024 requesting the maintenance and repair costs for 
seesaws and sunshades for George St playground. 
 
Please find below the answers to your questions raised. 
 

Under the provisions of the Official Information and Meetings Acts could you tell me how much ratepayers money 
has been spent on the design of seesaws and sunshades on George Street? 

Seesaw 7m Design           $10,500.00 

Seesaw 12m Design        $60,314.75 

Shade Canopies Design  $51,800.00 

 

Under the provisions of the Official Information and Meetings Acts could you tell me how much ratepayers money 
has been spent in total so far on seesaws and sunshades on George Street? 

Please find attached invoice details of the George St playground which includes the design costs for the seesaws and 
sunshades as requested.  I note that some of the items on the ENI invoice to Isaac have been redacted as not being 
costs relating to the playground. 
 
Please note that after the donation from Isaacs towards the George St playground the total cost was $350k. 

 

Under the provisions of the Official Information and Meetings Acts could you tell me how much ratepayers money 
has been spent on the maintenance and repair of seesaws on George Street? 

No additional costs have been incurred from the original contract. Adjustments were made under the warranty 
period and a monthly inspection process has been in place. 
 
 
 
Kā mihi 
 
Rebecca Murray 
Mana Whakahaere Kairuruku / Governance Support Officer 
Governance Group 

P  03 477 4000 | E rebecca.murray@dcc.govt.nz  
Te Kaunihera a Rohe o Ōtepoti - Dunedin City Council 


















